
Nursery Newsletter 24.11.23 

Our Week 

 
We’ve have had a great week in Nursery. This week we read the story of ‘Handa’s Surprise’. 

We explored the different fruits in the story and spoke about they feel and taste. We then carried 

out many fun activities around this including making fruit baskets, fruit printing and drawing pictures 

of our favourite fruits. In circle time, we have been talking about how to be a good friend and 

discussing different scenarios on how we can be kind to one another. 

 

It has been a lovely week in Nursery. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Nature Garden 

 
We enjoyed our Nature Garden session this week, we collected leaves made leaf confetti with hole 

punchers. We also enjoyed water play, reading books and exploring the different areas of the Nature 

Garden.  

 

It was a great morning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Songs of the Week 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Vocabulary 
 

This week we have been reading the story 

‘Handa’s Surprise’. This is the vocabulary that we 

having been teaching and using with the children. 

Please continue using this vocabulary at home with 

your child. 

 

 

Handa, Banana, Guava 

Orange, Mango, Tangerines 

Passion Fruit, Avocado, Pineapple 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Listening & Attention – Body Percussion 

This week we have been learning about using different parts of our bodies to make various sounds and 

rhythms.  

 

Home Challenge! 

Listen to some music at home with your family. Can you 

all clap along to the beat? 

 

 

Things to remember… 

Dates to remember  

- Nursery Communication & Language Workshop – Wednesday 29th November 2023 at 

09:15am. 

 
Culture and Diversity Week  

Next week (week beginning 27.11.23) Nursery will be having Culture and Diversity week. We would 

love to invite in any parents/carers/family members who would be willing to share their culture with 

the class. This might be by reading a story or sharing a song, teaching the children some of your 

language, or sharing some simple food from your culture with the children, please let the class teacher 

know. All are welcome! 

 
Spare Clothes Donations 

If your child has taken home any spare clothes that belong to the school, we kindly ask that you 

return them. We also kindly request for socks, trousers/joggers to be donated as we are running low 

on these items.  

 

 

Many thanks,  

The Nursery Team 

 

Ladybird – Olivia Howard & Nekay Lewin 

Butterfly – Anastasia Owusu, Jodie Speer & Samantha Baker 

Jaci Doherty working throughout both classrooms 

 
 
 


